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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA CARLETON REPORT

MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-96-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 13 September 1996

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET UPDATE ON 9-1-1 SERVICE FROM APARTMENT ENTRY
SYSTEMS

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

The attached memorandum dated 13 Sep 96 from John P. Ferguson of the Ottawa-Carleton
Regional Police, provides an update of the installation of a 9-1-1 calling station in the entry of the
Richmond Heights Apartments.

Sergeant Ferguson will be in attendance at the Board meeting to discuss this matter further and to
answer any questions that may arise.

Approved by
R. Nelson




